From: Sophia Fafalios

Sent: 28 March 2022 07:45
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Issues with Consultation - Planning Application 2022/0013/P
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Dear Camden Planning,
We are -ith the property 2 Haversham Place that made an application with reference

2022/0013/P.

We are residents of _ We have just been made aware of this application this morning as no
notice was sent to us via post and no other neighbours in the community were made aware of the application
either.

As a result we feel that we have effectively not been consulted about their plans and we have not had the
opportunity to submit our comments as we note the consultation period is now over. Could this be extended

to give neighbours the opportunity to comment?

Our main issue is with the side dormer on the proposed plans which faces our property and overlooks our
bathroom.

We have already raised this with the owners before the submitted the application and we we were under the
impression they would be amending the proposed plans, until we saw their submitted application here which
they didn’t make us aware of.

If an extension to the consultation period could be considered.

Thank you

Sophia Fafalios



